
From: Chelsea Benner
To: "Powers, Cape"; "cindy.flood@esmcivil.com"
Subject: BL-17-00004
Date: Thursday, June 01, 2017 4:13:11 PM
Attachments: BL-17-00004 New Suncadia Final Approval Letter Signed.pdf

Good Afternoon,
 
CDS has reviewed and granted Final Approval for boundary line adjustment BL-17-00004. A hard
copy of the attached letter has also been sent out via USPS. Please let me know if you have any
further questions.
 
Thank you,
 

Chelsea Benner
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us
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